
 

 

 

Bisphenol A / Phthalates 
 

January 18th, 2018 
 

Dear Customer:  
 
This letter is in response to a customer requests regarding the presence of Bisphenol A (BPA) and 
Phthalates. Our First Tier suppliers have told us they have declarations from each of our raw material 
suppliers stating that they do not use materials that contain Bisphenol A or Phthalates. Neither 
PouchWorth nor our First Tier suppliers add any phthalates in our process; therefore, we can ascertain 
that our materials compliant. Analysis for this chemical is not routinely performed. 
 
This document is not a warranty, it is a statement of our knowledge based on our research and 1st tier 
vendor statements, true to the best of our knowledge, at the time of its writing.  While unexpected, it 
is possible that the validity of the statements in this letter could change without notice.  
 
We gladly will furnish material specific declaration and compliance letters, please contact your sales 
rep, and specific a) which compliance declaration you need b) what PO or SOA your request relates to, 
c) your material code. It is best practice, for you the customer to always independently test all 
materials to ensure the compliance and composition thereof especially for properties critical to your 
application.  


